
Thank you for your prayers for our friends and Christian brothers and sisters living in Haiti.   
We keep in close contact with numerous friends in the Les Cayes area and they are 
thankful that the violence hasn’t spread to the South of Haiti, although they are in dire 
need of food and supplies.    It is truly a situation that only God can resolve.   

We have some big news, our little girl 
Katie is engaged to be married!    We 
are so thankful for Tyson and the way 
the Lord has brought them together.    
It was also special for us to have Katie 
and Tyson  come and spend a week 
with us in Florida, which is when Tyson 
asked for Katie’s hand in marriage.

We are thankful for the Lord’s protection and 
guidance as we continue to work at Harvest.   
Deb mostly spends time in the office, while 
Rod renovates the warehouse. Ethel who has 
served many years in the office at Harvest, re-
tired last month, but we are thankful that her 
grand daughter Jaylen is now working at the 
office with us.
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Thank you so much for your prayers on our behalf over the past few weeks.    As some of you may 
know, we tried to purchase a house in Ocala, but when we wire transferred the money, it was taken 
by fraud.    Thanks to the Lord about 90% of the money has been returned to us for which we are 
very thankful.   We have learned from the detectives that it was a miracle that the majority of the 
funds were able to be frozen in the fraudulent account.    Our wire transfer was in the fraudulent 
bank account for 2-1/2 days before the account was frozen and only about 10% was withdrawn.   
The detectives said that normally it is all gone within a few minutes, once a wire transfer is complete.  
Thank you so much for your prayers, emails and calls, which encouraged us greatly.   We decided 
not to buy a house in Ocala at this time.

We recently had the opportunity to go to the Dominican Republic where we spent a couple of days 
with the Fellowship of Christian Athlete (F.C.A.) directors for the D.R.    We again would appreciate 
your prayers as we are seeking the Lord’s direction about the possibility of Harvest working along-
side of F.C.A. Dominican ministry.   

We have made an offer on a 23 acre piece of land in the D.R. in the Higuey area of the Dominican 
Republic.    If the Lord allows us to get this land, the goal will be to build a Christian sports camp  so 
that together Harvest and F.C.A. can use the facility as an outreach to both Haitians and Domini-
cans in the D.R.  

Thank you again for your prayers and encouragement.   We value your prayers greatly as we seek 
the Lord’s guidance in the possible new opportunity for Harvest, in the Dominican Republic.
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